
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Refer Budget Memo 66 to the Arts, Parks and River Committee, the Energy and 
Environment Committee and the Budget and Finance Committee, and instruct the City 
Administrative Officer, the Department of Water and Power, the Department of General 
Services, the Department of Recreation and Parks, and other departments, as 
necessary, to report on a chargeback policy or other policy options to reduce the impact 
on Department of Recreation and Parks operations. Other policy options should include 
the feasibility of a parcel tax to support Recreation and Parks programs.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2017-18 Budget on May 18, 2017)


